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A Message from Financial Secretary, Dale Thomas. 
 

The following members have been dropped due to non-payment of 

coupon books.  Please contact Dale Thomas to rectify this over 

sight on your part. 
 

Arce  Maria (7), Aumann  Russell (4), Becker  Ryan (7), Boyle  

Michael (4), Cravens  Christina (1 and dues), Croneigh Petra C. (7), 

Dahm  Kevin (2), Dorn Bret (2), Dorn  Keith (2), Errington  

Randall (6), Etheridge  Jeff (7), Wright Mary (6), Gatz  Joe (3), 

Granados Maxamillian (1 and dues), Granata Anthony (7), Kinkley  

Marianne (7), Martin Susan (7), McGavock  Kam (7), Nichols 

Jennifer (4), O'Brien  Patrick (1), Rogalski Cynthia (7), Wascher 

Daniel (1), Flackus Earl (6) 
 

The membership has voted that as of January 1, 2012 dues are now 

$55.00 and owed by the March membership meeting or your 

membership will be dropped.  2012 coupon books are now 

available at the club.  As a reminder you are responsible to purchase 

7 coupon books by December 31, 2012. 

 

Sincerely,  

Dale Thomas, Financial Secretary.   

 

A Message from Mr. Ed, President 

 

Hello Fellow Turners, 

  

Thank you for a wonderful year at Elgin Turners.  I hope your 

Christmas was good and may your New Year be great.  Let me start 

with our Kid's Christmas Party.  What a huge success thanks to 

Bonnie Haney and her Elf Crew, and of course Santa and his Elf 

"Skippy".  Also a special Thank You to Bill & Ruth Rieger for their 

generous $50 donation, Craig & Donna Hayward for their generous 

&50 donation, and an anonymous donor of $20. Our Turner kid's 

had a terrific time thanks to all who helped. 
 

 At our December membership meeting nominations and elections 

were held.  The results are as follows; President- Ed Flavin,Vice 

President- Kevin Soderholm, Treasurer- Jim Thompson, Financial 

Secretary- Dale Thomas, Recording Secretary- Mary Schwartz, 

Corresponding Secretary- Theresa Ernst, Bar Trustee- Jack Bucaro, 

Kitchen Trustee- Bill Genz, House Trustee- Joe Armentrout, and 

Custodian- Kevin Jacob.  Thank you Doug Anderson, Katie 

McGough, Murray McGough, and Dave Williams for all your hard 

work last year.  Your continuing help and support is appreciated by 

all Elgin Turners. Welcome, to our new Executive Board members. 

 Please stop by the club and welcome Seth Thomas, our new club 

manager.  Working together we can improve and strengthen our 

membership. 
 

Thank you to everyone that volunteered last year, without your help 

we wouldn't have a club to come to. 

  

With Turner Regards, 

Ed Flavin, President        

 

From the Pen of Bill Genz, Vice President 

 
Fellow Members, 

  

 A BIG thank you to the 2011 Board of Trustees! Alot of time and 

effort went into discussions, and planning. I am excited to be 

moving into the 2012 Board as your Kitchen Trustee and expect to 

bring alot of new ideas. I have big shoes to fill of Dave Williams, 

but look forward to it. If you have any ideas of your own, please 

feel free to contact me.  
 

In December we had The annual Chili Cookoff which was won by 

yours truely, second place went to Dawn Curtis and third place won 

by Dave Williams, Thank you to everyone that competed and to 

Katie McGough who volunteered as our bartender that day. Also in 

December we had our Kids XMAS party. The party was attended 

by 21 children and was a very nice time. Another BIG thank you 

goes out to Bonnie Haney, Mary Genz, and to everyone else who 

brought a food to pass. It was one of the larger attendances we have 

had over the years, Great Job Everyone!!! 
 

We don't have anything planned for January, but you never know! 

We will be open for the Super Bowl on February 5th, so plan ahead 

to come on down to the Club and enjoy a beverage of your choice. 

We will be having our "Candlelight Bowl" February 11th. This is a 

nice time to come to the Club for dinner and then enjoy some 

bowling with friends at a local bowling alley. *****PLEASE try 

and plan ahead with your schedules to attend your EVENTS this 

year, the club puts out a schedule with the dates of our events and 

always remember that volunteers are needed to setup, cleanup, 

bartend, etc. 
 

I know I am looking forward to 2012 and I hope you are to. I also 

look forward to seeing all of you next year at some point, and 

always Good health, and God Bless. 
 

Thank you & Gut Heil, 

Bill Genz, VP 

 

A Message from Jack Bucaro, Bar Trustee 
 

During the month of January the bar will be having Guinness for 

$1.50 and Hard Cider for $1.00 while supplies last. 
 

Don’t let someone be a priority in your life, when you’re just in 

option in theirs… 

Jack Bucaro, Bar Trustee 
 

Upcoming Events 
Sun. Jan 15th – Beer Sausage 9am – Noon 
 

Mon.  Jan 16th – Elgin Turners Membership Meeting 8PM, Board 

Meeting at 6PM?   
 

Sun. Jan 29 – Sunday Family Breakfast 9 am – 12 PM 
 

Sun. Feb 5 – Super Bowl Party  T.B.D. 
 

Sat. Feb ??? – Candlelight Bowl  T.B.D. 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1   
Tom & Jerry’s 
11-2PM  
 
Happy New Year 

2 
Club is Closed 

3 
Spin the wheel 
Night! 
 

$.50 Wing 
Night! 

 

4 
$1 Burger 
night 
$1 Eggroll 
 

5 

$5.00 All you 
can eat Tacos 
 

6 
 Fish Fry  
 

Lightning @ 
8PM! 

 

7 
 Lunch  11 – 3 
 

 

8 
Club is Closed 
 

 

9  
Club is Closed 
 

10 
Spin the wheel 
Night! 
 
 

$.50 Wing 
Night! 

 

 

11 
$1 Burger 
night 
$1 Eggroll 
 
 

12  
$5.00 All you 
can eat Tacos 

 

13 
 Fish Fry 
 

Lightning @ 
8PM! 

 

14  Lunch 11-3 
 

 
 

15 
Beer Sausage 9 - 
Noon  
 

 

16 
Membership 
Meeting 8 PM  
 
Board Meeting 
6PM 
 

17 
Spin the wheel 
Night! 
 

$.50 Wing 
Night! 

 

 

18 
$1 Burger 
night 
$1 Eggroll 

 

19 
T.B.D.   

  

20 
Fish Fry  
 

Lightning @ 
8PM! 

 
 

 

21 
Lunch  11 – 3 

 
 

 

 

22 
Club is Closed 
  

 
 

 

23  
Club is Closed 

 

24 
Spin the wheel 
Night! 
 

$.50 Wing 
Night! 

 

 

25 
$1 Burger 
night 
$1 Eggroll 
 

26 

T.B.D.   
 
 

 

27 Fish Fry  

 
Lightning @ 

8PM! 

 
 

 

28  
Lunch  11 – 3 
 
 

 
 

29 
Sunday Family 
Breakfast 9 - 
Noon 
 
 

  
 

 

30 
Club is Closed 
 

31 
Spin the wheel 
Night! 
 

$.50 Wing 
Night! 

 

 

1 
$1 Burger 
night 
$1 Eggroll 
 

2 

T.B.D.   
 

 

3 
Fish Fry  
 

Lightning @ 
8PM! 

 
 
 

 
 
 

4 
Lunch  11 – 3 
 

 

 

5  
Club is Closed 
 

6 
Club is Closed 

 

7 
Spin the wheel 
Night! 

 
$.50 Wing 

Night! 
 
 
 

8 
$1 Burger 
night 
$1 Eggroll 

 

9 

T.B.D 
. 
 

 
 

 

10 Fish Fry  
 
 

Lightning @ 
8PM! 

 

11  
Lunch  11 – 3 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   Happy Birthday Elgin Turners!    
Peggy Crain 1/30,  Chuck Daily 1/26, Mikey Danhof 1/29, Brian Foster 1/31, Sebastian Ingraffia 1/7, Jerry Keller 1/02, 

Barbara Kinter 1/9, Reinhardt Lange Jr 1/3, Scott Lau 1/14, Carrie Mellom 1/13, Michael O’Brien Jr 1/15. Tom Poole  

Ins. Spc. 1/14,  Edward Schaefgen 1/7, David Schwab (our only News Years Baby) 1/1, Ray Silvey 1/17, Karen Swanson 

1/11, Jeff Tamm 1/19, Donald Trunnell Sr 1/20, Bill Wetzel 1/5 
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ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED  

http://dougsflooring.com/
http://www.bungestire.com/
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